
ST. VINCENT FERRER PARISH 
7754 Montgomery Road *  Cincinnati, Ohio 45236  *   www.svfchurch.org 
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PASTORAL TEAM 

Rev. J. Dennis Jaspers - Pastor 

Rev. Jerome Bishop - Parochial Vicar 

Mr. Brian Caperton - Pastoral Associate 

Deacon Dave Meyer - Deacon 

Mrs. Kimberly Roy ï Principal 

Mr. Jim McCormick ï Director of Music Ministries 

Mrs. Kathy Abele ï Business Manager 
 

BAPTISM PREPARATION PROGRAM 
Parents are expected to attend the program prior to  

the baptism of their child. Godparents are welcome.  

The program is offered quarterly. Please call the  

Parish Office for reservations. 
 

ADULT INITIATION INTO THE  

CATHOLIC FAITH 

Adults who would like to learn more about the  

Catholic Faith or who wish to become Catholic  

may call the Office of Faith Formation at  

686-1124 for information. 
 

WEDDINGS 

Couples should contact the pastor at least six  

months before they plan to be married. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 

Please call the Parish Office to register or log  

onto the Parish website.  
 

HOSPITAL STAY 

Please inform the Parish Office so a Pastoral  

Staff member may visit and pray for the  

family member. 

Parish E-mail...é.Parishoffice@svfchurch.org 

 

Parish Office Phone ....................... 791-9030 
Religious Education ....................... 791-6321 
School ............................................. 791-6320 
Music Ministry ................................ 791-9030 

            ORDER OF MASSES 
            Saturday Evening: 5:00 p.m. 
            Sunday: 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
            Weekday: (In Chapel) 8:20 a.m. 
 

            Sacrament of Reconciliation 
            Saturday 3:30-4:30 p.m. 

The mission of St. Vincent Ferrer Parish is to be a 
Catholic community of faithful followers of Jesus 
Christ. We strive to be people of faith, hope, love  
and prayer, open to the Holy Spirit, and witnesses  to 
the Gospel in our words, deeds, and way of life. 



ST. VINCENT FERRER DECEMBER 9, 2018 

2 

  

2018-2019  PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

 

Chairperson Terry Callan 793-3546 
Vice-Chairperson Jack Schwein 289-4867 
Member-at-Large Mark Dunkley 791-6470 
Member-at-Large Travis Everly 918-0380 
Member-at-Large Jodi Kastner 891-5957 
Member-at-Large Julie Morency 675-5576 
Athletics Lisa Samson 984-1755 
Building & Finance rotating rep members 
Education Comm. Michael Beiting 600-1556 
Worship Susan Aloisio 745-9181 
Parish Life Comm. Chris Homan 745-9958 
 Bill Mountel 793-7634 
Festival Comm. Mark Dunkley 791-6470 
Recording Secretary  
Deacon Dave Meyer 258-8555 

NETWORK OF CARE   

Communion Visits to the Homebound ï Members of this 
ministry take Holy Communion and visit with parishioners 
who are unable to attend Mass. This service is available for 
short and long term convalescence. Please call the Parish 
Office (791-9030). 
 

St. Vincent for the Poor ï (791-9030) 
 

Prayer Chain ï To request prayers for a special intention 
call the Parish Office (791-9030).  
 

Pregnancy Center East - (321-3100) 
www.pregnancycentereast.com 
 

PARISH NEWS 

ADVENT & CHRISTMAS REFLECTION BOOKLET 
St. Vincent Ferrer is providing each family in our parish a 
booklet for reflection during the Advent and Christmas   
Season.  The Little Blue Book is available in the back of 
church. 

CALENDARS 
At the doors of the Church are the liturgical calendars for 
2019.  These calendars are a nice way to weave our      
everyday appointments and family events into the liturgical    
seasons of the Church.  They are also a gentle reminder of 
the many saints we honor throughout the year.  We are 
grateful to Thomas-Justin Funeral Homes for providing 
them. 

ADVENT RECONCILIATION  
St. Vincent Ferrer will have our Advent First Reconciliation 
Service for our second graders on Monday, December 10 
at 6:00 p.m. in St. Vincent Ferrer Church.  All are invited to 
attend and receive the Sacrament.  Receiving the Lordôs 
healing and forgiveness in the Sacrament of Reconciliation 
can be a very prayerful way to prepare for Christôs coming 
at Christmas.  It also is on Dec. 11 & 12 at All Saints at 6 pm. 

Monday, December 24 ï Christmas Eve 
 3:00 p.m.    Mass for the Vigil of Christmas  
 5:00 p.m.    Mass for the Vigil of Christmas  
 10:00 p.m.  Mass for the Vigil of Christmas 
Tuesday, December 25 ï Christmas Day 
 11:00 a.m.  The Nativity of the Lord 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Tuesday, January 1, 2019   
Solemnity of Mary, the Mother of God 
 9:00 a.m.    Holy Day of obligation 

CHRISTMAS  & NEW YEARS MASSES   

WELCOME FAMILY, FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS TO  
ST. VINCENT FERRER FOR CHRISTMAS 
Christmas is a time for homecoming and that is especially 
true for the Catholic community.  If you know of someone 
who is looking for a place to attend Mass on Christmas, 
why not invite them to come here to St. Vincentôs?  Better 
still; invite them to come with you.  We want to extend a 
warm welcome to all.     

RETIREMENT FUND FOR RELIGIOUS 
December 8 & 9 
The second collection will be for the many     
religious Sisters, Brothers and Priests who have 
dedicated their lives to serve others in Godôs 
name.  Even in their retirement, they continue to counsel, 
teach and pray for us all. Please support next weekôs     
collection for the   Retirement Fund for Religious, and give 
to those who have given a lifetime. 

SVF FLOWER MINISTRY    
Special thanks to the St. Vincent Ferrer          
parishioners who will be delivering Christmas 
flowers to almost 30 SVF parishioners who are 
homebound or in nursing homes this Christmas Season. 

THE ST. VINCENT FERRER / ALL SAINTS Parish Mission 
with Fr. Luedtke on Nov. 11-14 was well attended and    
appreciated.  While we did not take up a collection at St. 
Vincent at that time, we are still dependent on your gener-
osity to defray the cost of the Mission.  If you are able to 
contribute a small gift to help underwrite the cost of the  
Mission, your help would be gratefully accepted.  Gifts can 
be made payable to St. Vincent Ferrer and placed in the 
regular collection basket.  Please put your gift in an        
envelope clearly marked ñParish Mission.ò  Thank you for 
your generosity. 

AVAILABLE BULLETIN ADVERTISING SPACE 

Build your business and help us grow a vibrant faith      
community!  Please consider purchasing an ad to promote 
your business.  Your participation makes our bulletin      
successful, you attract customers and your support for the 
church is so appreciated.  Contact Jason Novicky from   
Liturgical Publications, our bulletin printer at (216) 258-6185 
or jnovicky@4LPI.com   
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READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 9, 2018 

So that as a parish we can keep in our prayers those in our 
community who are ill, St. Vincent Ferrer Parish would like 
to publish the names of those parishioners who are in the 
hospital, recovering from an illness, or going through 
treatments. We ask that you contact the Parish Office at 
791-9030. Please pray for Donna Beiting, Elizabeth Blatz, 
Bob Churchill, Gail Furthman, Judy Gretz, Audrey Hager, 
Mildred Kampman, Ethel Labanz, Loretta Metzger, Beth 
Milostan, Richard Naber, Charlie Niehaus,  Ethan Sieber, T. 
Jacob Sturdy, Gigi Titsch. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

IN THE HOSPITAL OR RECOVERING AT HOME 

Monday, December 10, 2018 
 8:20 a.m. Albert Feltrup  
      

Tuesday, December 11, 2018 
St. Damasus I 
 8:20 a.m. Freida Burnett - Anniversary Remembrance

      

Wednesday, December 12, 2018 
Our Lady of Guadalupe 
 8:20 a.m. Ambrose Lindhorst   

   

Thursday, December 13, 2018 
St. Lucy 
 8:20 a.m. Vera Klopp   
 

Friday, December 14, 2018 
St. John of the Cross 
 8:20 a.m. Marilyn Clements  
      

Saturday, December 15, 2018 
 5:00 p.m. Michael DeGregorio   
 

Sunday, December 16 , 2018 
Third Sunday of Advent 
 9:00 a.m. St. Vincent Ferrer Parish   
 11:00 a.m. Florence Hackman   

DEACONõS BENCH   

Sunday: Bar 5:1-9/Ps 126:1-2, 2-3, 4-5, 6 [3]/Phil 1:4-6, 8-11/
Lk 3:1-6 
Monday: Is 35:1-10/Ps 85:9ab and 10, 11-12, 13-14 [Is 35:4f]/
Lk 5:17-26 
Tuesday: Is 40:1-11/Ps 96:1-2, 3 and 10ac, 11-12, 13 [Is 
40:10ab]/Mt 18:12-14 
Wednesday: Zec 2:14-17 or Rv 11:19a; 12:1-6a, 10ab/Jdt 
13:18bcde, 19 [15:9d]/Lk 1:26-38 or Lk 1:39-47 
Thursday: Is 41:13-20/Ps 145:1 and 9, 10-11, 12-13ab [8]/Mt 
11:11-15 
Friday: Is 48:17-19/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6 [Jn 8:12]/Mt 11:16-19 
Saturday: Sir 48:1-4, 9-11/Ps 80:2ac and 3b, 15-16, 18-19 [4]/
Mt 17:9a, 10-13 
Next Sunday:  Zep 3:14-18a/Is 12:2-3, 4, 5-6 [6]/Phil 4:4-7/Lk 
3:10-18 

These Scriptures proclaim:  Rejoice in the Lord always!  
Great in our midst is the Holy One of Israel, a mighty savior.  
It is he whom John foretold; it is he who will baptize in the 
Holy Spirit. 

2
ND
 SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

By now we have spent a week taking a simple 3-5 minutes 
to offer prayer/conversation to our God just two days a 
week. As we prepare for this second week of Advent we 
now increase our attempt to grow in relationship with our 
God to 3-5 minutes, 3 days a week. (I conveyed in my  
Homily on 11/18 that maybe we should challenge ourselves 
to pray 3-5 minutes more for one day, and increase this by 
a day each week until  Christmas.) --The news reported that 
on Black Friday, we spent an estimated $3.5 Billion shop-
ping. Cyber Monday topped that at $6 Billion. That is an 
incredible $200/person for every man, woman and child in 
the United States. I guess I would like to know how much 
time it took to spend that much money in 2 days. I suspect it 
is more that the 3-5 minutes extra we are challenged to 
spend in prayer. But the real question is: will what we 
bought change our lives? 
 

In the Gospel, we get the setting of the time by the listing of 
the various leaders in the Roman government at the time of 
the occurrence. We are able, based on this information, to 
have a fairly good identification of when the event occurred. 
What is ironic is that we list the governmental leaders in 
power at that time to set the time, but their names and roles 
are only of interest to Ancient Historians. Their names mean 
little if anything to us today. But the one name that is the 
subject of the Gospel is the one name that we remember 
and is of significance to us; John the son of Zechariah 
(John the Baptist). Amid all of those names of people 
deemed to be important at the time, we remember the one 
who dressed in sackcloth, and preached a message of   
repentance.  
 

What does this say to us today? Does it suggest that our 
focus on the unusual things in Washington and even 
throughout the world are misplaced? While these things 
may be important to our livelihoods, do they really matter in 
our personal lives and our relationship with our God and 
others? Could it be a suggestion that our focus on the   
powerful and well known actors and politicians of our time is 
misplaced? Would our focus be better spent on the people 
in our world who are serving the disadvantaged of this 
world? 
 

In our first reading, the Prophet Baruch is predicting a 
brighter future for the Israelites. They have been suffering 
for years in slavery, and are in a state of mourning. They 
are in the midst of chaos, turmoil and fear. Some would 
suggest that it is not unlike the national and international 
conflicts and disagreements we have today and our       
concerns with them. But Baruch is telling them (and us) that 
better days are ahead. That our God will bring them       
together and that their way will be made level and straight. 
In essence God is giving them a second chance to get right 
with Him, and He is removing obstacles so that they and we 
can come to Him.  
 

John calls for us to repent. This call could be said to be an 
invitation to change our mind, to change our focus. While 
Advent is a time for waiting in hope, it is also a time for us to 
make sure that we are open to that message of hope. Paul, 
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Monday, December 10, 2018 
 6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. Massð Chapel 
 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Solemn Exposition - Chapel 
 9:30-11:30 a.m. School music practice - Church 
 6:00 p.m. Reconciliation - Church 
 8:45 p.m. Menôs Basketball - gym 
       

Tuesday, December 11, 2018 
  6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. Massð Chapel 
 1:00 p.m. Bible (School) - Chapel 
 6:00 p.m. Marketing Committee - Library 
 7:00 p.m. PTO Meeting - Library 
 7:30 p.m. Choir rehearsal - Church 
 9:00 p.m. Women's Volleyballðgym 
  

Wednesday, December 12, 2018   
 6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. School MassðChurch 
 7:00 p.m. School Christmas Concert - Church 
 8:00 p.m. Reception - cafeteria 
                         

Thursday, December 13, 2018 
 6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. Massð Chapel 
     

Friday, December 14, 2018 
                     6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. MassðChapel 
 9:30 p.m. Bible Study - room B 
  

Saturday, December 15, 2018 
 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. Confessions - Church 
 5:00 p.m. MassðChurch 
 

Sunday, December 16, 2018 
 9:00 a.m. MassðChurch 
 11:00 a.m. MassðChurch 
St. Vincent for the Poor collection 

CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK 

SECOND SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

All bulletin articles (blurbs) are due in writing nine days 
before the date of publication. (Fridays by 9:00 a.m. - nine 
days in advance). You should indicate the dates you would 
like your bulletin article to appear. Unless otherwise 
indicated, all articles will run for two weeks. 
 

BULLETIN INSERTS: Please call the parish office to get 
your bulletin insert on the calendar.  Inserts are limited and 
reservations are required.  Copies (650) of your insert need 
to be in the parish office by Wednesday morning.  

Our next door collection for our St. Vincent for the Poor       
Society will take place the weekend of December 15 & 16.  
The baskets will be in the back of Church.   

WEEKLY BULLETIN DEADLINE 

 

 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP OF OFFERING 
 

 

 
 
 

Weekly Offertory 12/2/18 
Sunday Collection  ...................................... $ 7,871 
Other Donations  ......................................... $ 269 
WeShare On-line Donations  ...................... $ 4,347 
Sunday Collection Total  .......................... $ 12,487 

In the end, all return to God and are made equal in Godôs 
sight, Still, we spend most of our lives building up       
mountains of work, accomplishments, and awards that will 
someday be no higher than the valleys we tower over.   
During Advent, we might consider how we can raise up  
others in our workplace, community, and home.  As we do 
this, we will be building up the Kingdom of God and 
straightening paths. 

 

Sunday Prayer 2010-2011 É2010 Archdiocese of Chicago: Liturgy Training Publications. 1-800-933-1800.  
www.LTP.org  All rights reserved.  Used with permission. 

ST. VINCENT FOR THE POOR MONTHLY COLLECTION 

EARLY CHRISTMAS  BULLETIN DEADLINES 
The deadline for the Dec. 23 bulletin is Monday, Dec. 10 by 
9:00 a.m. and  the deadline for the Dec. 30 bulletin is     
Friday, Dec. 14 at 9:00 a.m., finally, the deadline for the 
January 6,  2019 bulletin is Wednesday, Dec. 19. 

in the second reading offers this prayer for us and the         
Philippians: ñéthat your love may increase ever more and 
more in knowledge and every kind of perception, to discern 
what is of valueéò 
 

I am not sure that the $9.5 Billion of stuff that we bought on 
Black Friday and Cyber Monday were of ñvalueò. But during 
Advent we are invited to assess what is truly of value.        
Kingdoms and kings of this world will pass away, but Godôs 
words will never pass away. We need to focus our efforts and 
attention on the reason we celebrate Christmas. Our time in 
waiting should focus on growing in understanding of our God 
and in building that relationship. This calls us to stop (or at 
least slow down) the rushing and running that are too often 
associated with the season, and to search for the meaning of 
the season. The season invites us to consider the signs and 
symbols of the season; the Advent wreath, the violet          
vestments, the focus on Jesus coming at the end of time, the 
decorations that cause us joy and uplift our spirits, the idea of 
sharing gifts with loved ones, and the parties where we spend 
time talking with people. In Paulôs words we are asked to    
discern what is of value. I would suggest the answers lie in 
God, family, friends, church community, love, sharing, and 
compassion with the goal of experiencing peace.  
 

Take some time as you prepare for the holiday, to talk to your 
spouse or friends about what is truly of value. I would offer that 
it only takes one visit to a sick friend to be awakened to what is 
valuable in this life.  
 

Let us refocus our attention on what is truly of value in this 
world: Jesus Christ and His commandments to love.  
Peace, Deacon Dave 
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 THE LIGHTER SIDE 

Parents having a child baptized for the first time 
must attend a baptismal preparation program.  
Parents are encouraged to attend the program 
prior to the birth of their child. Godparents are 

also welcome. Please call SVF Pastoral Associate, Brian 
Caperton (686-1124) to schedule your  program date. 

BAPTISMAL PREPARATION PROGRAM 

YOUTH GROUP NEWS 

An Important VIRTUS Message to SVF Parishioners 
Everyone who has completed the VIRTUS child   
protection class is required to read a VIRTUS  
training bulletin every month on the VIRTUS     
website (virtusonline.org).  If you fall behind  read-
ing these bulletins by three months in a row, your VIRTUS 
approval will be automatically cancelled. 
 

Please remember to log in to the VIRTUS website each 
and every month and read your training bulletin.  A new       
bulletin is posted the 1st Sunday of the month on the  
website.  IMPORTANT: after you read the bulletin ï   
answer the question at the end.  That is how the       
VIRTUS software knows you read the bulletin. 

 

Thank you to everyone who volunteers their time at SVF.  

FORMED - THE CATHOLIC FAITH, ON DEMAND 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

This is primarily a sacrament of spiritual strengthening and 
sometimes physical healing and is administered to those 
facing serious surgery or illness. Arrangements for this 
sacrament can be made through the Parish Office. 

FORMED is an evangelization and faith formation website 
developed by the Augustine Institute.  It is an online reposi-
tory of all their catechetical programs and a rich resource 
to our parish and religious education program.  Because 
the parish is using FORMED for many learning and           
evangelization initiatives, NOW would be a good time to 
join the website if you havenôt already. Just go to:  
www.formed.org.  There is an option that asks for parish 
code.  That code is NM2RD4.  It will ask you to start an 
account and utilize a user name and password. There is 
also a link to FORMED on the parish website 
www.svfchurch.org.   Please make FORMED part of your 
Advent prayer time.   

VIRTUS ñCHILD PROTECTION  

YOUTH GROUP  meets in All Saints Youth Room.         
Students grades 7-12 from All Saints, St. Vincent Ferrer,  
St. Saviour and their friends are welcome!  We are better 
with you than we are without you, and so are you.   

 

 

Dec. 9 (Sunday):  High School Youth Group 6:30-8:30 
p.m. in the All Saints Youth Room 
 

Dec. 10 & 17  (Mondays): Highschoolers of the Well 
(HOW) grades 9-12, for a faith and prayer gathering 7:00-
8:30 p.m. in the All Saints Youth Room 
 

Dec. 16 (Sunday):  Junior High Youth Group 6:30-8:30 
p.m. in the All Saints Youth Room - then out to carol. 

 

Keep looking here or on the All Saints website 
www.allsaints.cc for all upcoming activities.   

TURKEY AND MEATBALL MINISTRY 

ITôS TURKEY TIME  
Make plans now to help the Turkey Ministry by 
donating cash, a frozen turkey, gravy, juice or   
frozen, fully cooked turkey meat off the bone 
to benefit Our Daily Bread downtown. The   
Christmas drop-off dates are December 9 & 16 from 8:45 
a.m.ð12:15 p.m. Please, no raw turkeys after December 
12th. Enter from the parking lotékitchen corridor entrance. 
Please  label your donations with name,  address, phone 
and date for record keeping purposes. THANKS in advance 
for this vitally important ministry.   God Bless!!! 

There is a need for adorers of the blessed sacrament 
on Monday mornings in the chapel.  Please prayerful-
ly consider a half hour segment to spend a quiet        

moment with the Lord.  Currently we need the 12:00-12:30 
time slot filled, but other time slots from 9:00 a.m.-3:30 
p.m. are also welcome.  Blessings abound.  Contact Josette 
to sign-up at jhudek@svfchurch.org or 686-1118. 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 

Caregiver Group: The Advent and Christmas seasons can 
be especially difficult for caregivers and their loved ones. 
You are NOT alone.  Many people, even those who are not 
caring for a loved one, are highly emotional during the    
holidays. For many, the holiday season can often give rise 
to stress, frustration and anger, instead of peace and good 
will. Join us this month as we support each other and     
remind ourselves of the true gifts of the season. There are 
caregiver groups in your area at Community of the Good 
Shepherd in Montgomery (meets Wednesday, December 
12
th
 at 12:30 pm) and St. Susanna in Mason (meets 

Wednesday, December 19
th
 at 7:00 pm). These groups are 

here for you! Please call the Caregiver CAREline at (513) 
869-4483 or visit www.ccswoh.org/caregivers for more   
information. Sponsored by the Caregiver Assistance      
Network, a program of Catholic Charities Southwestern 
Ohio funded through the Council on Aging. 

CAREGIVER ASSISTANCE NETWORK 

http://www.formed.org
http://www.svfchurch.org
mailto:jhudek@svfchurch.org
http://www.ccswoh.org/caregivers
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PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS é  
all the men and women who are currently in the 

military serving our country.   

ARCHDIOCESE TUITION ASSISTANCE GRANTS 

FRESH CUT CHRISTMAS TREES 

The Witness for Life team will again this year be 
sponsoring Baby Bottles for Elizabeth New Life 
Center. The bottles will be collected on December 
22 & 23.  If you fill the bottle sooner, there will be 
a basket in the foyer of the church which will be checked 
regularly for bottles. Make this a family project                
during  Advent as we await the birth of Baby Jesus. 

We just made it easier for you to find a welcome 
place for those 2019 calendars that you ordinarily 
throw out.  Donôt forget that many inner city         
residents look forward to the opportunity of  receiving a  
calendar.  We will place a box at the Church front door 
main entrance for your convenience and simple repository. 

EXTRA 2019 CALENDARS 

BABY BOTTLES FOR ELIZABETH NEW LIFE CENTER 

ATTENTION AMAZON SHOPPERS 

Do you shop at Gordon Food Services (GFS)?  Our school 
organizations can earn points towards purchases for events 
such as concert receptions, Open House, teacher apprecia-
tion lunches, and other events for our school families.   At 
checkout, please request to the cashier that youôd like to 
earn points for SVF PTO or SVF Athletics.  

SHOPPING AT GORDON FOOD SERVICE 

Fresh-Cut Christmas Trees - Boy Scout Troop 18 
BoyScoutChristmasTrees.com 

For the 53rd consecutive year, Boy Scout Troop 
18 will be selling fresh-cut Christmas Trees     
until Christmas, or until they are sold out, which-
ever comes first.  The Scouts will be selling all 
varieties: Scotch Pine, Frazier Fir, Balsam, White 
Pine, even a few Douglas Firs.  Youôll be able to purchase 
pine roping and wreaths too.  The Christmas Tree lot is 
conveniently located at St. Savior Church on Plainfield 
Road north of Galbraith and across from Deer Park High 
School.  Buy a tree while they last: Saturdays and       
Sundays: 9 a.m. ï 9 p.m.; and Mondays, Wednesdays 
and Fridays: 3 p.m. ï 9 p.m.  Troop 18 wishes you a very 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  
Christmas Trees for the Less Fortunate         
Troop 18 is again offering Christmas Trees for the less   
fortunate.  If you would like to donate to this worthy cause, 
you can do so through our website: BoyScoutChrist-
masTrees.com, at the Tree Lot, or by sending a check 
made out to ñTroop 18ò to ñTroop 18 C/O 6249 Kenwood 
Hills Drive; Cincinnati, OH 45227.ò No donation is too small; 
any amount is appreciated.  If you donate an entire tree and 
would like to be acknowledged, we will place a gift card with 
your name on the tree. 

 

The School Christmas Musical is  
  scheduled for Wednesday, December  

  12
th
 at 7:00 pm in St. Vincent  

  Ferrer Church. All are welcome! 

The holidays are approaching, so we know you are avoiding 
the crowds and shopping on line on Amazon.   
AmazonSmile donates to St. Vincent Ferrer!!! If you would 
be so kind to shop at smile.amazon.com, it would be greatly 
appreciated. Our link is smile.amazon.com/ch/31-0603259 

MERRY CHRISTMAS FROM THE SVF GIFT CARD TEAM 

Any high school parishioner who made the honor roll needs to 
have their school provide us a list so your name can be       
included in the bulletin. 

WE CONGRATULATE THE FOLLOWING STUDENTS ON 
A JOB WELL DONE! 

 

Ursuline Academy - The following students have earned 
honors for the 1st quarter -  First Honors: Caroline Homan, 
Marjorie Sheakley. Honors: Lily Johnson.  St. Xavier - First 
Honors: David Brynski, Ethan Crowley, Seamus McGrath, 
Leo Rainey, Tobin Rainey, David Szczykutowicz. Second 
Honors: Jackson Donbar, Evan Samson. 

HIGH SCHOOL HONOR ROLL  

THANK YOU to all of those who attended the St. Vincent 
Ferrer PTO Holiday Market last month! We had an extreme-
ly successful event, and we are so grateful for the support 
of all the wonderful parishioners and school families who 
joined us! We hope you all had a wonderful day filled with 
shopping, food, and fun, and we look forward to seeing you 
again at next year's Holiday Market! 

PTO HOLIDAY MARKET 

SVF Gift Cards - Great Stocking Stuffers or to Buy Gifts!!! 

A meal out is ALWAYS a welcome gift! Weôve got just the 
ticket - Cincy and Kenwood favorites: Trio, Ferrariôs Little 
Italy, Montgomery Inn and Maggianoôs to name only four! 
Buy now, while selection is good. REMINDERé
Special Orders and larger purchases also welcome 
{A parishioner just bought the majority of their gifts 
with SVF gift cards!}  Merry Christmas!!! 

The Catholic Education Foundation for the Archdiocese of 
Cincinnati is currently accepting applications for the 2019-
2020 elementary school tuition assistance grants.  All 
grants are needs-based and can be used at any Catholic 
elementary school within the Archdiocese of Cinti.  Awards 
range from $250 to $1,000 per student.  Applications can be 
found at www.catholicbestchoice.org and must be         
completed by Jan. 31, 2019.  The Catholic Education  
Foundation tuition aid program began in 2017-18, funded 
by the One Faith, One Hope, One Love Capital             
Campaign.  Due to the generosity of parishioners, the  
Catholic Education Foundation will again be able to offer 
over $2,000,000 in financial aid! 

http://smile.amazon.com
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/31-0603259
http://www.catholicbestchoice.org

